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Consumer and Community Reference Group (CCRG) engagement for NEM 

Participant Fee Structure Review 

May 2025 

Two representatives of AEMO’s Consumer and Community Reference Group (CCRG) – Douglas McCloskey 

and David Prins – met on MS Teams with representatives of AEMO on 16 May 2025 to provide verbal 

submission to AEMO’s NEM Participant Fee Structure Review. 

Key points discussed and agreed from consumer and community perspective included the following: 

• The importance of consumer and community input as part of the review 

• Simplicity and accuracy as guiding principles 

• The importance of transparency. 
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